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Important Updates 
 for Amy Woodland Elementary School Community 

 
 Thank You 

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Amy Woodland Elementary staff for their 
incredible hard work in transitioning to new locations and setting up their spaces. Your 
dedication is hugely appreciated! 

 Departments Hard at Work 
Our amazing departments have been tirelessly ensuring that classrooms are ready for our 
Amy Woodland students. We can't wait to welcome you back with open arms! 

 

Amy Woodland Elementary Transfers 
Great news! Transfer requests for Amy Woodland Elementary families have been 
completed! If you haven’t received your transfer letter, please contact us at 
studenttransfers@sd5.bc.ca.  

 
All Other Out of Catchment Transfer Requests 
All other out-of-catchment requests will be reviewed during the first week of September. 

 
Bussing for Amy Woodland Elementary Students 
Bussing from Amy Woodland Elementary to school sites will be available, with bus 
monitor supervision provided before and after school. Check our website for the latest 
schedules for pick up and drop off at Amy Woodland Elementary.  
If your child has diverse needs and requires assistance, please contact 
kaley.wasylowich@sd5.bc.ca. 

 

Supplies 
Not sure about school supplies? No worries! Reach out to your new school or check your 
supply list provided by Amy Woodland Elementary for guidance. 

 

School Tours 
Want to explore your new school? To arrange a school tour, please contact your new 
school. Most schools have sent out emails with tour dates and times. 

 

Highlands Elementary After School Program 
Bussing will be provided to Just 4 Kids after school program at Highlands Elementary, 
with a transfer required at Mount Baker Secondary. 

 

Affordability Funds 
Support is available for families in need. Please reach out to your school administrator if 
you require assistance. 

 

Amy Woodland Building Update 
The District is still waiting to hear what will happen to the Amy Woodland Elementary 
building, and we have no other information at this time. We will keep the public well-
informed. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these changes together. We’re here to 
support you every step of the way! 

 

https://www.sd5.bc.ca/studentparent/school_bus_info/cbkbus/Documents/AWES%20Bussing%20Breakdown.pdf
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